Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/JUN/009 Date: 23/06/2023

NOTICE

Dear parents,

Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to inform all the parents that if a child has to stay back after
departure for any reason whatsoever, Mr Santanu Roy, (mobile —
7003487736) and the concerned class teacher must be informed
via WhatsApp or call beforehand.

The waiting time for the child must not stretch beyond thirty
minutes after departure.

NB: If the aforementioned individuals are not informed
beforehand, keeping back the child after departure will not be
possible for the school.

MANAGER ACADEMICS



